
BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Meeting held – 6th December 2007 

Present:
Councillor Pote (Chair)



Councillors Rennie and Talbot 
Also Present: James Chadwick (Legal Services)



Russ Howell (Environmental Health)



Sarah Goodman (Committee Administrator)

*07.LC.2
DETERMINATION OF APPLICATION FOR  A 
LICENSING 
ACT 2003 PREMISES LICENCE 
– THE PEACOCK PUBLIC 
HOUSE (A1)



Representations received:  One public representation 


A report was submitted seeking the Committee’s decision on a 
variation application for a Licensing Act 2003 premises licence. 
Details of the times applied for and the layout and use of the 
premises were provided to the meeting.


The public representation related to noise. 



Nick Walton (Applicant Representative) and Pat Anderson 
(Manager of Premises) addressed the committee in support of 
the variation and circulated photographs of the rear of the 
premises to the meeting.  Details of measures taken to reduce 
any noise coming from the premises were also provided.  


Lindsay Sowter (Public Representation) addressed the meeting 
and outlined the reason for objection which was noise 
coming from the public house. 




The Committee withdrew to consider the application and it was 



RESOLVED

that ‘having taken into account the 





complaint by the resident Mr Sowter we feel 




that the complaint is for music coming from 




the main premises and not noise emanating 




from the beer garden. We therefore are 





amending the condition requiring the beer 




garden to close from 23:00 to 23:30. This 




has been decided bearing in mind that there 




is no music allowed in the beer garden and 




to display sensitivity to the impact of the 





premises on local residents.’    

(The committee exercised its delegated powers to act in the matters marked*)

(The meeting started at 5.00pm and ended at 6.01 pm)

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair

Licensing Sub Committee  No.2
6.12.07

